
P.T.G. NEWS 
    The P.T.G. meeting took place on April 10th.  Those in attendance were: Kathy Osby, Vanessa Brown, 
Lynn Glotzbach, Alyssa Hildebrandt, Beth King, Sylvia Stewart, Julie Lungu, Bambi Patterson, Lynette 
Minto, Catherine Mashburn, Julianne Smith, Becky Pearman and Mr. Martin. 
  Box Tops      Aunt Millies 
 Monthly winner - Mrs. DeFries - 239  Monthly winner – Mr. Wennmacher  - 50 

Overall:   1. Mrs. Marmalejo – 2,119  Overall:  1. Mr. Wennmacher - 325 
       2. Mrs. Harris - 1,823       2. Mrs. Saberniak - 143 
       3. Mr. Wennmacher - 1,108        3. Mrs. Halajcsik - 97 
There is only one more collection for Box Tops and Aunt Millies for the 2016-2017 school year! May 15th 
is the last day to turn in those labels! The winner of the last collection for the school year will get freezer 
pops as a treat! Get those labels in!  
SCRIPT card:  Mrs. Parks’ class sold the most cards and will be treated to an extra recess! If there are 
still questions about how the SCRIPT cards work, please contact us.  This is a great program and if we 
can answer everyone’s questions about how this works, it has the potential to have great earnings for our 
school!   
Attendance Winner:  There was a tie for the March attendance winner.  Mrs. Kaeb and Miss Saberniak 
both had 11 ½ absences for the month.  Both classes were treated to a popcorn party. 
Good Deeds Food Drive:  Thank you to everyone that donated to this cause! We had a great turn out!     
Grandparents day:  If you are interested in helping at this function, we are in need of grandparent 
guides.  Catherine Mashburn has volunteered to be the coordinator for this. Please contact her with your 
information or contact the P.T.G.   
 

Thank you to everyone that attended! Our last P.T.G. meeting is May 15 at 7:00 p.m. in the Elementary 
Library.   If you are interested in being involved in the 2017-2018 school year, please attend! We will be 
voting on our 4 P.T.G. officer positions.  Please consider volunteering and helping our children through 
P.T.G. Without the help of the parents and guardians of the students, the P.T.G. wouldn’t be able to do 
what we currently do for the students.  We believe strongly in our mission and invite all parents and 
guardians to get involved!  
 
 


